
From: william huff <wchrishuff@att.net>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/13/2017 11:26:33 AM
Subject: DSS presentation fron lunch meeting

Attachments: Foster Care Review Board.pptx

I apologize for the delay as I was at Connie Maxwell Children's home on a mission trip Thursday through 
Saturday, but this is the full presentation as you saw it on Wednesday. Thanks again for your time and for your 
concern and consideration in this matter! 


Rev. W. Chris Huff
Pastor, Beaverdam Baptist Church
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